
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

Date:   May 12, 2014 

 

To:  Mark Silverstein, Superintendent  

  

From:   Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum and Personnel 

 

Re:   Action Memo 

May 28, 2014 board meeting 

 

 

 

Approval is requested for the following Rowan University student for Field Placement Requests 

beginning on 10/23/14 and 10/3014. 

 

 

Student     Staff Member   Grade  

Jacqueline Grimm    Stephen Belh   7-8 

Kyle Abel     Stephen Belh   7-8 

Kyle Bender     Stephen Belh   7-8 

Kellilynn Clifford    Stephen Belh   7-8 

Brendon Conway    Stephen Belh   7-8 

Ashley DeYoung    Jeneen Callahan  9-12 

Shamus Keegan    Jeneen Callahan  9-12 

Mathew Lichtenstein    Jeneen Callahan  9-12 

Kerriann Manziano    Jeneen Callahan  9-12 

Stephanie Nelson    Jeneen Callahan  9-12 

      

DMS/ead 

  


